
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E  OF  CANCELATION 
 
 
 

CANCELATION OF THE MAY 13, 2024, REGULAR MEETING 
of the  

ASPETUCK HEALTH DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 
 

Due to the lack of a quorum, the regular meeting of the Aspetuck Health 
District Board of Directors that was scheduled for Monday, May 13, 2024, has 
been canceled.  
 
 
 
      Sincerely 
 
 
 
      Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS 
      Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer 


